
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:54 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket Correspondence - 20200226 
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LGI sewer; Environmental Utilities - Wastewater Service to Little Gasparilla Island 

Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 

Thank you. 
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Antonia Hover

From: RANDY LEVY <randotter@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 9:43 AM
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa
Cc: Office of Commissioner Clark
Subject: LGI sewer

We remain in support of a real sewer system on Little Gaspirilla island.  
 
Septic systems on our lane overflow. It’s disgusting and clearly not serviced on a regular basis.  
 
8816 Grand Ave is our home  
 
Rand Levy 
6128898776 cell 
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Antonia Hover

From: Frank Campoamor <frankcampoamor@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 2:26 PM
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner 

Passidomo
Subject: Environmental Utilities - Wastewater Service to Little Gasparilla Island

Dear Commissioners, 

I am a homeowner on the island and just recently acquired an adjoining lot to build another home, 
both for our family’s use. We understand that FPSC denied a certificated service area for 
Environmental Utilities. If I understand correctly, the reason for denial was that no one requested 
wastewater service. 

I, along with my father, previously submitted emails as part of this process and our emails were in 
support of wastewater service to be brought to the island, which is vitally necessary. The water quality 
in the Gulf of Mexico and the bay have deteriorated significantly in the last 40 years since I have been 
visiting the island (typically 25-30 times per year).  

The popularity of the island for vacationers has also skyrocketed the last 10 to 15 years which is 
putting even more septic tank runoff into the surrounding waterways. It is unfortunately commonplace 
to see in the bay floating items which look like sewage, and although while it may not technically be 
sewage, I definitely feel that it is a direct result of septic tank runoff. 

To be clear, we are requesting wastewater service for both of our properties on Little Gasparilla 
Island. 

Frank and Kellie Campoamor 
Jose Campoamor 
 
9118 Grand Avenue 
9114 Gardner Street 
 
 




